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Dear Lee:

RECEIVED
MAY 04 2021
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Lee Yalcin
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Bureau of Technical Utility Services
400 North Street, Keystone Building 
Harrisburg, PA 17120

PA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
SECRETARY'S BUREAU

In response to your email dated March 29, 2021, please consider this letter as a 
formal request from EOG Resources, Inc. to cancel its registration with Act 127. 
In September of 2020, EOG sold all of its Pennsylvania pipelines to Tilden 
Bradford, LLC.
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If you have any questions or need more information, please feel free to reach me 
at the contact information below.
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EOG Resources,
6260 Rt. 119 Hwy North 

PO Box 182 
Home. PA 15747

Telephone (412)309-3792

Nathan Wells
Safety & Environmental Specialist
Pennsylvania Operations • 
EOG Resources, inc.
412-309-3792
Nathan_Wells@eogresources.com
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Thank you


